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DA 18-170
Released: February 21, 2018

AGENDA FOR THE INCENTIVE AUCTION TASK FORCE 	AND MEDIA BUREAU WEBINAR ON THE CHANNEL STUDY DATA RELEASED IN ADVANCE OF THE SPECIAL DISPLACEMENT WINDOW

The Incentive Auction Task Force and the Media Bureau hereby announce the agenda for the upcoming public webinar on the Channel Study released on February 9, 2018 to assist low-power television, TV translator stations, and analog-to-digital replacement translators identify potential new channels in the repacked television bands in preparation for the Special Displacement Window.  The webinar will be held on Wednesday, February 28, 2018 from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Agenda topics are: 
· In-depth review of the channel study data and the assumptions described in the appendix released February 9, 2018;
· Question & Answer session with staff from the Video Division of the Media Bureau and the Office of Engineering and Technology.

A link to the webinar as well as conference bridge information is available at https://www.fcc.gov/news-events/events/2018/02/lptvtranslator-special-displacement-window-webinar. During the event, those watching the live video stream may email event-related questions to IAtransition@fcc.gov.  After the event, a recording of the workshop will be available for streaming.  The email address IAtransition@fcc.gov will remain available for questions.  Participation in the webinar is not a pre-requisite for filing in the Special Displacement Window, but we strongly encourage potential filers to participate live or view the recorded version of the event.
Open captioning will be provided for this event.  Other reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request.  Include a description of the accommodation you will need and tell us how to contact you if we need more information.  Make your request as early as possible.  Last minute requests will be accepted, but may be impossible to fill.  Send an email to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau at 202-418-0530 (voice), 202-418-0432 (TTY).
For additional information or questions, please contact Hossein Hashemzadeh (technical), Hossein.Hashemzadeh@fcc.gov, (202) 418-1658 or Shaun Maher (legal), Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov, (202) 418-2324 of the Video Division, Media Bureau. Press contact: Charles Meisch, Charles.Meisch@fcc.gov, (202) 418-2943.    
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